
Reeve and Council, 

 

In the interest of openness and transparency, I would like to advise that as the Chief Administrative 
Officer for the Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87, I, Ben Berlingeutte, am directly related to the 
Chief Administrative Officer for the Summer Village of Pelican Narrows, Shirley Yuschyshyn. Ms. 
Yuschyshyn is my sister. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ben Berlinguette, CET, CLGM 


